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*** MEDIA ADVISORY *** 

 

EPISD wants input on real estate surplus properties 
 

EL PASO, TEXAS — The El Paso Independent School District wants input from the public on 
its real estate and community planning initiatives involving current and potential surplus 
properties owned by the District.  
 
An open house aimed at giving the public the chance to better understand the initiatives and 
help them give input is scheduled from 5:30 to 7 p.m. on Monday, Dec. 4, at the Irvin High 
School cafeteria, 9465 Roanoke Dr.  
 
The initiatives EPISD is considering include the possible sale of surplus property, most of 
which is located in Northeast El Paso. Surplus properties are land lots and real estate that 
the EPISD Board of Trustees has determined are no longer needed for school or 
administrative purposes.  
 
Contact for the open house is Joaquin Rodriguez, EPISD’s project manager, urban planning 
and real estate development. He may be reached at jrodri12@episd.org 
 
For media information please contact Gustavo Reveles Acosta at greveles@episd.org or 
230-2563. 


